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COUNCIL MEETING – 20 SEPTEMBER 2023 
MEMBER QUESTION TIME 

 

 
 
The following question has been submitted by Councillor Shakeel Hussain for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Access, Communities and Community Safety:- 
  
“The residents of Yarm Road have had to put up with sex workers on their doorsteps 
for the last 15 or so years. The residents have had enough so what will this labour 
council do to help the residents rid the area of sex workers who operate day and 
night. Even during school times?” 


